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Colleagues,
 
As we all anxiously brace for the results of the election next week, I will keep today’s message
very brief.
 
Specifically, I’m writing today to ask for your feedback. As thoroughly and collaboratively as
we all planned for this fall semester, we have now learned from our experience that there is
room for improvement.
 

Please use this survey to provide feedback regarding your experience in teaching and
serving students this fall.

 
The lessons you’ve learned and the suggestions you have will inform changes to academic
operations in spring 2021. Your responses will remain anonymous and all tracking features
have been turned off in Qualtrics. The survey will remain open through Sunday, November 8.
We are eager to hear your thoughts.
 
Thanks very much. I wish everyone a safe weekend.
 
Greg
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Greg Summers
Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs | UW-Stevens Point
202D Old Main | 2100 Main Street | Stevens Point, WI 54481
Phone: (715) 346-4686 | gsummers@uwsp.edu
 

(This message is being sent to the Academic Affairs Faculty/Staff list.)
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